September 2013
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We will be taking Scholastic book orders this year from two different catalogs—Lucky and Arrow.  Our purpose for doing this is to allow the children to choose books based off their independent reading levels.  Any exposure to more books at home will allow them to become better readers as well as us earning more books for our classroom.  

If you would like to order, we will send home the book orders periodically with the date the book orders are due in the Friday folders.  If your child places an order, they have two options.

1. Your child can just bring his or her order back to Mr. Hill with a check or cash.
-OR-
2. You can also place your Scholastic Reading Club orders online!

Here's how online ordering works:

1. Use the information below to access the Scholastic Reading Clubs Web site.
2. Browse the titles with your child, and place your order with your credit card.
3. Your order will come to me, and your credit card payment will go directly to Scholastic's secure server.  There's no need to send money to school.
4. After I submit the entire class's order to Scholastic, your order will be delivered to our classroom for your child to take home.  

scholastic.com/parentordering or scholastic.com/readingclub

Class Activation Code:         GXNTD

Ordering online is the most convenient way to use Scholastic Book Clubs.  You can order anytime, right up until the online order due date.  Our class can earn additional FREE books, when parents order online.  Again, you may also send in your order to me, making your check payable to “Scholastic Reading Clubs” or you may send in cash and I will write a check.

I look forward to working with you and your children this year.  Please do not hesitate to call or email if you have any questions.  I may be contacted at 893-1878 or phill@madisoncentralny.org.  Thank you!

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Mr. Patrick Hill
